
Along  the  Lions  Trail
Centerville, Indiana Lions Club Bulletin
June 19, 2014                            Vol. 70, No. 16

On the web at http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com
Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be June 23rd at the home of Lions Anne and Joe Elstro for our annual picnic. 

New officers take over
Lion Jack Farmer took the gavel from President Bob Hobson for the next Lion year 
that begins on July 1.  In an informal change of the guard, Lion Jack's daughter is 
first  vice  president  and  Tim McConaha is  second  vice  president.   McConaha 
served as president in 2006-2007.  Hobson first served as club president in 1997-
1998.  New officers take over July 1.

Other officers remain unchanged.  Ty Farmer and Mike Spotts are the two new board members.  Lion 
Phil Benedict and Mike Spotts are co-chairing the New Membership Committee.

 

Fish Fry
Club treasurer  Dennis Stephan reported the Fish Fry grossed over 8-thousand dollars.   Fish Fry 
chairperson Phil Benedict thanked everyone for their help including volunteers from the Hope House 
and members of the Centerville High School Leo Club.  There was some discussion to begin the Fish 
Fry during the afternoon on Friday next year rather than 11 am and keep it all day on Saturday.

Lions invited to participate in Bicentennial
Beverly  Nixon  of  the  Centerville  Bicentennial  Committee  spoke  to  the  Lions  Monday 
evening.  She asked the Lions if  they would like to sell  Bi-Centennial Brochures at the 
Fourth of July Celebration.  The club would split the profits and the Lions said yes.  Lions 
will also be selling cotton candy that night.

Lions Club Annual Picnic
June 23 – 6:30 p.m.

Home of Lions Anne and Joe Elstro
1198 West Grove Road, Centerville, Indiana

Bring a side dish – drinks and meats will be furnished

Future meetings and events 
August – Board of Directors Organizational Meeting

September 8 – Steak fry
September 22 – First regular meeting of the year
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